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Friday 1st March 2023 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

The second week back has been another busy one, the children are loving our topic of World War Two, especially after 

our fantastic workshop last Friday! 

Let Girls Play Initiative! 

On Friday 8 March, there is a ‘Let girls play’ initiative! It is a country wide initiative to get girls engaging with football. 
Our school is taking part as it presents an excellent opportunity to inspire more girls to play football, and to learn about 
all the health and social benefits that will bring. Please can all girls come to school in PE kit on this date. 
https://girlsfootballinschools.org/letgirlsplay.php 
 
Winston Churchill-Primary School Student Orchestra 
 
Winston Churchill School are offering a fantastic opportunity for Years 4-6 during the Summer! They will be running a 
'Primary School Student Orchestra' at Winston every Wednesday throughout the Summer Term (4.15-5.15pm) with 
the aim of the ensemble performing in our Summer Concert on Tuesday 9th July. 
 
On the day of each rehearsal, students should sign in at the main school reception from 4.05pm. They do not need to 
wear school uniform. Music stands will be provided. 
 
If you would like your child to take part in the ‘Primary School Student Orchestra’, please complete the google form: 
https://forms.gle/bJPQUP55eXsMn7Fy9 by no later than Friday 22nd March. 
 
World Book Day-Thursday 7th March 
 
Thursday 7th March 2024 is World Book Day.  We would like to invite children to come to school dressed up as a 
character from a book that they have at home and could talk about at school during the morning. 
 
Residential Payments 
 
Today, a payment of £70 was due for the residential if you are following the payment plan. Please can we kindly ask 
that residential payments are up to date, if you have any queries regarding payments, please contact the school office.  
 
During the day, children will do some activities based upon different books and have a visit from a different teacher 
from a class to read them a story. There will also be some certificates in a special assembly for the best dressed, judged 
by school council. 
 
We look forward to celebrating World Book Day together! 
 
This week, we’d like to congratulate the following children who received Golden Leaves: 

Wrens 

Ryan-For amazing enthusiasm to improve in areas of learning he finds tricky.  

Iris-Lily-For a fantastic attitude to learning and showing more confidence in her ability. 

Jays 

Sienna-For showing resilience in science. 
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Thomas-For trying really hard in English with his writing of a balanced argument. 

Kestrels 

Alfie-For great enthusiasm in maths this week and challenging yourself with chilli challenges. 

Matilda -For great engagement and brilliant contributions in class discussions this week. 

 

Finally, if you ever have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to catch us on the playground at the end of 

the day. However, we know that lots of Year 6 children walk out to meet an adult, so alternatively you can email us 

(no matter how small a question or problem may be!) on the addresses below: 

Miss Bennett (Wrens class): hbennett@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk  

Mrs Reed (Jays class): kreed@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk 

Miss Sands (Kestrels class): gsands@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk 

Best wishes, 

Miss Bennett, Mrs Reed and Miss Sands 
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